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Dates to Remember 

 

3rd-7th 

SPIRIT WEEK 

Wear Green 

 

6th 

Christmas Programs 

9:00 am Jr. Pre-K Classes 

 

7:00 pm  Pre-K, Dual 

Language Pre-K & 

Kindergarten  

 

7th 

Tuition Due 

 

10th 

SPIRIT DAY 

Wear School Shirt 

 

10th-14th 

Happy Birthday, Jesus! 

Celebration Week 

 

Dec. 17th—Jan. 4th 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

CHRISTMAS BREAK 

 

Jan. 7th 

Spring Semester BEGINS 

Chapel Time 
December Memory Verse: 

“For unto you is born 

this day, in the city of 

David, a Savior, who is 

Christ the Lord!”  Luke 

2:11 

During our chapel time 

this month we will be 

celebrating the birth of Jesus!  We will 

be learning about how the angel visited 

Mary and about Mary and Joseph’s trip 

to Bethlehem, where Baby Jesus was 

born!  We’ll also talk about how the 

shepherds and wise men came to visit 

Baby Jesus!  We look forward to helping 

our preschoolers understand that 

Christmas is really about celebrating 

the birth of Jesus—God’s greatest gift! 

Green Spirit Days 
We will celebrate our color 

of the month and Christmas 

by wearing something green 

December 3rd-7th. 

School Shirt Spirit Day 
We will wear our  

“JESUS IS MY SUPERHERO” 

school shirts on  

Monday, Dec. 10th. 

Two Christmas Programs  
On December 6th! 

With the exciting additions of our Dual 

Language Pre-K and Kindergarten 

classes, we have more precious singers 

this year! Therefore, we will be having 

two separate Christmas Programs on 

Thursday, Dec. 6th.  

Our Jr. Pre-K children 

will be performing at 

9:00 am in the church 

sanctuary. Parents are 

welcome to join us afterwards for 

refreshments and the slideshow 

presentation in Fellowship Hall. 

The Pre-K, Dual Language, and 

Kindergarten children will perform in 

the evening in the CLC at 7:00. After 

the program, children will go back to 

their classrooms where parents can 

pick them up to enjoy refreshments 

back in the CLC. This program is always 

a special event that warms our hearts 

as we celebrate the birth of Jesus with 

our kids! 

St. Timothy Preschool 

DECEMBER 2018 

From Our Director, Ms. Christina 
This month we are excited to start 

celebrating the birth of Jesus and the joy of 

the Christmas season!  We will be focusing 

on this special time all month in chapel and 

in our classrooms.  As our focus turns to the 

birth of our Savior, I hope that in your own 

families you have a moment to breathe and 

savor the special feelings of gratitude and 

togetherness that this season brings.  I am 

looking forward to family time and I love that 

my family cherishes it as much as I do.  I am 

very excited to send my college age daughter 

to spend a few days with her US Marine 

brother, and so grateful that the idea of 

spending time with each other delights both 

of them.  Each said that the gift of time with 

each other was very special to them!   

 

I am also very grateful to the St. Timothy 

families!  I am overwhelmed by your 

generosity.  For our fall service project, we 

decided to pack shoeboxes for Operation 

Christmas Child to be distributed by 

Samaritan’s Purse.  We started with a goal of 

one shoebox per class or 14 total 

shoeboxes.  I am blown away to be able to 

report that your donations filled 31 

shoeboxes!  On the heels of that service 

project, was the family from the church that 

was affected by the fire, and the donations 

came pouring in for that family!  Thank you, 

thank you, thank you!  You are modeling 

generosity for your children and that is 

something that they will carry with them! 

 

Our students are very excited about this 

season!  Santa came to visit us on 

November 27th and 28th and our kids are 

singing their Christmas songs for the 

Christmas program on Thursday, December 

6th. During the week of December 10th 

through December 14th, we will celebrate in 

our classrooms!  Please check for sign up 

sheets with your child’s teacher. 

 

I hope that everyone has a very Merry 

Christmas and may the blessings of the 

season fill your heart with joy! 

 

Love, Ms. Christina 

 

 



 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

                                 3 
 

Chicken Noodle Soup 
Grilled Cheese 

Mandarin Oranges 

                                     4 
 

Smoked Sausage 
Mashed Potatoes 

Pineapple 

                                 5 
 

Turkey/Cheese Wrap 
Broccoli 

Pears 

6 
Fish Sticks 

Mac & Cheese 
Peas 

Seasonal Fresh Fruit 

                                  7    
 

Pizza 
Corn 

Mixed Fruit 

SPIRIT  DAY   10 
 

Mini Corn Dogs 
Broccoli 

Pineapple 

11 
 

Chicken Nuggets 
Peas 

Seasonal Fresh Fruit 

12 
Bean and Cheese 

Quesadillas 
Mixed Veggies 

Pears 

13 
Ham 

Green Beans 
Rolls 

Applesauce 

14 
Beef Steak Fingers 
Mashed Potatoes 

Rolls 
Mixed Fruit 

 
10th-14th  Happy Birthday, Jesus Celebration Week 

Remember to bring a snack if you signed up for this week. 

DEC. 17th– JAN. 4th 

CHRISTMAS BREAK 

HOT LUNCH MENU  ~  DECEMBER 2018 
 
 

   


